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Review of the Week 
 
As we draw closer to half term, we say a huge well done to all the children at FHIS for all 
their hard work and determination this term with moving their learning on and having a 
very positive and settled start in the first term. Thank you to all our families for your 
continued support and collaboration with making the start of this term such a positive 
start.  
 
This week the children at FHIS are always busy learning their phonics as we know how 
important it is to support children with their reading. Please remember to read/share a 
book with your child three times a week– it really does make all the difference! 
  
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
 
 

Headline News 
Halloween Disco 

 

On Thursday 24th October 4pm-5pm, we welcome the children back to school for a 
spooktacular Halloween disco. Tickets are £2 and children are welcome to come in fancy 
dress costume.  
 
We ask that children enter school through their usual cloakroom door.  
 
Refreshments will be provided.  

School Photos 

 

We have school photographs booked in for Wednesday 23rd October. If you would like a 
sibling photograph, they will be on site from 8:15am to offer this in the school hall. 
(Please come to the main office)  
If your child has PE on a Wednesday and you would like their school photograph to be in 
school uniform, please feel free to send them in school uniform with their PE kit in a 
separate bag.  
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Attendance 
 

  

Attendance 14th October – 18th October 2024 
 

Chestnut – 86% 
Sycamore – 84% 
Ash – 87% 
Maple – 94% 
Oak – 92% 
Willow – 95% 

 
Whole school – 90% 

 

At FHIS we raised £130.70 for Young Minds. 
 
Thank you all for your donations and support for such a wonderful cause 
highlighting the importance of Mental health and how it can affect everyone.

Odd Socks Day 
 

 

Odd Socks Day 12th November 2024  
  
On the 12th of November we are celebrating odd socks day, we are doing this to 
highlight anti-bullying week. So, find your favourite odd socks and wear them with 
pride.  
All you need to do to take part is wear odd socks to your school, it couldn’t be 
simpler! Odd Socks Day will take place in Anti-Bullying Week each year to help raise 
awareness of bullying. 

 

Diwali Day 

 

On the first day back after half term, children will be celebrating Diwali Day with a 
range of activities including craft, food tasting and a Diwali workshop with visitors to 
sharing the Rama and Sita story.  
 
(If you wish for your child to have face/hand painting, please consent to this on Arbor.) 
 
What a fantastic first day back! 
 



PTA Cake Sale 

 
 

In order to raise vital funds for our wonderful school, we are going to be introducing 
year group cake sales. Twice within the school year, each year group will bake/donate 
cakes for a Friday cake sale. All proceedings will go towards our PTA. You can bake or 
buy cakes to donate when it is your child’ year group turn.  
Dates are as follows: 
Year 2 – Friday 22nd November 2024.  
Year 1 – Friday 6th December 2024.  
EYFS – Friday 7th February 2025.  
Year 2 – Friday 14th March 2025.  
Year 1 – Friday 9th May 2025.  
EYFS – Friday 13th June 2025.  

Poppies for sale

 

FHIS will be selling Poppies from the school office on the from  
Monday 4th November until Friday 8th November.  
We kindly ask that you add a donation to the donation bucket when collecting a 
poppy. 

Filtering and 
Monitoring at FHIS 

 

Making sure all children are happy, safe and loved at FHIS: 
 
It is essential that children are safeguarded from potentially harmful and 
inappropriate online material. At FHIS we have effective filtering and monitoring 
systems in place and their effectiveness is regularly reviewed.  
 
Please see our updated information poster in the appendix of the newsletter for how 
we do this.  

FHA Open Event 

information 

 
 

 

Falconers Hill Academy will be hosting open events on: 

• Monday 4th November 9am & 1pm 

• Monday 2nd December 9am & 1pm 

We ask that children continue to come in and be registered as normal for their 
morning registration. We welcome you to pop round and collect your child from the 
main office to ensure that your child is not marked absent for the morning 
registration.  

Thank you 



Important Dates 

 
 

• Stay and read every Friday 8:45am-9am - A chance to read in the 
classroom with your child.  

• Flu immunisations – Tuesday 15th October.  
• Individual school photos – Wednesday 23rd October.  

• Halloween disco - 4pm-5pm, tickets £2 available from the school office. 
• School Closes to children for Half Term – Thursday 24th October, reopens to 

children on Monday 4th November.  
• School staff Training Day – Friday 25th October. Children will not be required to 

be in school for this day.  

• Diwali workshop – Monday 4th November – BHS workshop will be at FHIS 
conducting a Diwali workshop, as part of our Religious Education. Please 
consent or decline via Arbor for your child to have their hand or face painted 
using face paint. 

• Odd Socks Day – Tuesday 12th November – Come to school in odd socks for anti-
bullying week & to celebrate us all being unique  
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